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Emergency Response Sub-Committee

MISSION STATEMENT

“IT SHALL BE THE MISSION OF THE EMERGENCY RESPONSE SUB-COMMITTEE TO COORINDATE EFFORTS TO CONTACT AND PROVIDE IMMEDIATE ASSISTANCE FOR INDIVIDUALS NEEDING HELP IN THE AFTERMATH OF ANY POTENTIAL EMERGENCY.”

2020 ANNUAL REPORT

EMERGENCY RESPONSE SUBCOMMITTEE

The only emergency that we were called to deal with occurred in late October and early November. The ice storm created a situation where power was lost to the entire community.
Lt. Frank Barnes contacted me to help with the flood of calls he was receiving for help. I was given the calls from families of deployed service men. These families had problems dealing with tree damage to their homes and blocking driveways preventing them from getting out of their driveways.

Because the coordinator for TAFB was on the copy to list of the emails I started getting calls from Tinker asking for help for their contacts.

American Legion Post from around the area were able to respond to these calls for help in the following communities:

Bethany, Warr Acres, Del City, Midwest City and Newcastle.

I only had one American Legion Post advise me that they were unable to help due to their own members having ice storm problems. 
Please note that none of our responses were in the city of Oklahoma City.
Ken Wyatt

Chairman, Emergency Response Sub-Committee
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